  

 

 

On October 19, 2005, Qwest and Eschelon discussed Escalation SCR062105-0138.  Eschelon agreed to withdraw the escalation and have Qwest review the situation to determine a potential alternative solution.  Qwest agreed to work internally on an initial proposal.  Qwest has suspended work on the escalation at this time.  This memo serves as the escalation status communication.  Please see below email for additional information.  
Cindy Harlan

Qwest  - Wholesale Change Management

303-382-5765 

-----Original Message-----
From: New Cr, Cmp 
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2005 4:03 PM
To: 'Johnson, Bonnie J.'
Cc: Harlan, Cynthia; New Cr, Cmp; Cmp, Escalation
Subject: RE: Change Management Notice: GN: Escalation Notification - Eschelon SCR062105-01E38 (CH)
Bonnie,  
 

We received your withdraw request and are working internally on an initial proposal.  We will contact you on Friday to provide additional status.  
 

Thanks, Cindy Harlan
Cindy Harlan 
Wholesale Change Management 
Qwest 
303-382-5765 

-----Original Message-----
From: Johnson, Bonnie J. [mailto:bjjohnson@eschelon.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2005 5:57 AM
To: Bonnie Johnson; cmpcr@qwest.com
Cc: Johnson, Bonnie J.; Isaacs, Kimberly D.
Subject: FW: Change Management Notice: GN: Escalation Notification - Eschelon SCR062105-01E38 (CH)
Per my discussion with Loretta and Jill, Eschelon will withdraw this escalation until Loretta can work with the Qwest folks doing the RPD scrub. 
Bonnie J. Johnson 
Director Carrier Relations 
Eschelon Telecom, Inc. 
Phone   612 436-6218 
Fax     612 436-6318 
Cell    612 743-6724 
bjjohnson@eschelon.com 

-----Original Message----- 
From:   mailouts2@qwest.com [SMTP:mailouts2@qwest.com] 
Sent:   Tuesday, October 18, 2005 10:52 AM 
To:     Johnson, Bonnie J. 
Subject:        Change Management Notice: GN: Escalation Notification - Eschelon SCR062105-01E38 
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